
The Friends of Guy Mason Recreation Center, Inc.
Board Meeting Minutes: JAN 5, 2011

Dan Melman, President
Hadley Boyd, Vice President
Meg Markham, Treasurer
Chris Marlow, Secretary
Roz Doggett
Milt Grossman
David Messineo

December Minutes: Approved with amendments.

Treasurer's Report: Checking $13,146. Expenditures include $300 for Big Belly, $1,883 for landscaping, $156 for 
garden cart. Pay Pal contains $6,747 + a donation from Lovis Cahn.

Spring Event: Still no word from the Savoy (red tape). Dan will work on 2011 contribution thank-you letters this 
month.

Building: Stroller path will be repaired. Milton has been in contact with the city and the repair will require an 
additional contract from the city. There is a new contact for community centers at DPR, but the person is not 
known yet.

Dog Run: Need more pressure for the formulation of a dog run committee.

Trash: Mitch options for Big Belly: 1) purchase new Big Belly for $8 - 12 grand; 2) purchase 4 standard DPR 
receptacles (Victor Stanley brand) for $6 - 8 grand; 3) increase trash collections on Sunday afternoons = 30 
additional pick-ups per year. #1 is out. For #3, possibly piggy-back off a local business trash service and make 
them a sponsor.

Next Meeting: February 2, 2012.
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